
From: Hana Eskra <hana.eskra@maraispartners.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 1:07 PM 
To: Jean Salmonsen <Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: RFA 2022-205/URA Submittal Requirements 
 
In the draft of RFA 2022-205, Attachment 17 requires that “a list of all occupied units and tenant income 
certifications” be included as part of the application. Given that these applications are posted to FHFC’s 
website, this information about current residents will be easily accessible to the public. Can the 
documentation requested in Attachment 17 be required as a 21-day item to the underwriters as 
opposed to being submitted in the initial application? 
 
Thank you.     
 
Hana Eskra 
Marais Development Partners 
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